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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 12:40 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Rebuttal Report
Attachments: PJF Report Planning and Zoning 11-27-24.pdf

Anna, Please save both the email & attachment received from Phil Fiore today as public comment 
exhibits.  Thank you.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: Phil Fiore <phillip_fiore@msn.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 12:01 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Rebuttal Report 
 
Dear Ms. Burdick, 
 
I am responding to exhibit 138-1,2 and Beth Ribe's request of arsenic data that was referenced in my 
presentation and dialogue report #121 & #122 respectively as submitted on 10-24-24.  In addition, my report 
also encompasses lead as one of the 25 metals reported in GFI's presentation (exhibit 77) on the geology of 
Mount Decatur.  I will also provide to the commissioners a more highly resolved set of pictures of the 
geography included in my report submitted today at the 12-05-24 public meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Phil Fiore    
 
 

Sent from Outlook 


